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Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	newsletter	where	you	can	receive	the	latest	information	on	what	is	
going	on	in	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
Friday,	May	15,	2020	

	
• West	Point	High	School’s	Engineering	Teacher	wins	EPICS	Award	

	

	

West	Point’s	Gabi	Gabaldon	has	won	this	year’s	Pioneer	Award.	There	were	27	teams,	8	
teachers,	and	7	 schools	 that	participated	 in	 the	 first	ever	EPICS	High	Virtual	Showcase.	
The	EPICS	High	program	brings	meaningful	engineering	learning	experiences	to	students	
and	 valuable	 resources	 to	 our	 communities.	 The	 EPICS	 High	 program	 allows	 middle	
school	 and	 high	 school	 students	 the	 opportunity	 to	work	with	 community	 partners	 to	
address	real	challenges	and	deliver	engineering	solutions	that	make	a	difference.	EPICS	
High	teams	submitted	a	poster	that	provides	an	overview	of	their	EPICS	High	projects	for	
the	 2019-2020	 school	 year.	 A	 panel	 of	 reviewers,	 including	 engineering	 graduate	 and	
undergraduate	 students,	 engineering	 faculty,	 and	 industry	 professionals	 scored	 each	
poster.		



	
	

To	watch	a	video	announcing	the	award	winners,	along	with	a	special	message	from	Dr.	
Tirupalavanam	Ganesh,	Assistant	Dean	of	Engineering	Education	at	ASU’s	Ira	A.	Fulton	
Schools	of	Engineering,	please	click	on	the	link	or	cut	and	paste	it	into	your	browser.	
This	page	also	includes	a	gallery	of	all	posters	submitted.		

https://outreach.engineering.asu.edu/epics-high-virtual-showcase/	

	
	

																		 	
	
	
	



	
	

• Graduating	Dual	Enrollment	Students	-	Sierra	Linda	High	School	
	
For	many	years,	Rio	Salado	College	and	Sierra	Linda	High	School	have	partnered	to	
provide	dual	enrollment	opportunities	for	high	school	students	to	get	a	head	start	in	
college.	This	year,	five	dual	enrollment	students	are	earning	an	associate	degree,	a	
certificate	or	completing	the	AGEC.	The	students	completing	certificates	from	Sierra	
Linda	High	School	are:	
	
o Jennifer	Arredondo	
o Arissa	Caayon	
o Yazmin	Marin	
o Maria	Mendez	
o Erick	Salazar	

	
Thank	you	for	your	commitment	and	dedication	to	dual	enrollment	and	the	remarkable	
accomplishments	of	these	students.	
	

																																												 	
	

	
• We	continue	to	celebrate	our	Class	of	2020	Graduates	

	

																							 	



	
	

Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	
archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	

	

	
	
	
	
	


